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Shenley Park, an independent 45 acre rural Park at the edge of 
the village of Shenley. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 

 
The Park is open daily with the main car park open 8-6pm. 

The main play area is open daily, closed at 6pm. 
Café open daily from 8am. 

The Walled Garden is open daily 12-4pm unless closed for an event 
or private hire, check website. 

 
 

SUMMER 2021 
 

Our programme of events is now on our website 
www.shenleypark.co.uk/events 
Tickets available in advance only online. There will be a limit on ticket 
numbers due to Covid restrictions so book early to avoid 
disappointment. 
 
We have held a double bill of Peter Rabbit and Midsummer Nights 
Dream and a Treasure Island by Quantum theatre, all excellent 
performances with good weather. 
 
Next we look forward to Pride and Prejudice and The Tempest by 
The Pantaloons. 
 
A smaller scale Apple Day is planned for Sunday 17th October in the 
Walled Garden. A celebration of Apples, details to follow nearer the 
time. 

http://www.shenleypark.co.uk/events
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Sunday 8th August, 7pm 
Pride and Prejudice 
by The Pantaloons. 

Tickets via Pride and Prejudice | The Pantaloons 
 

Friday 20h August, 7pm 
The Tempest 

by The Pantaloons. 
Tickets via The Tempest | The Pantaloons 

 

https://thepantaloons.co.uk/pride-and-prejudice/
https://thepantaloons.co.uk/the-tempest/
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FAQ  
What happens if it rains? You get wet, in extreme weather or 
thunderstorms performances may be delayed or cancelled 
however the theatre groups will make every effort to continue 
with the performance. 
Can I bring a picnic? Yes, also bring something to sit on and 
some warm clothes for evening performances as it can get chilly. 
Are there toilets? Yes we have a toilet block in the Walled 
Garden that is open on event days. 
Can I bring my dog? Yes dogs are welcome on a lead. 
 
Is there car parking? Staff will guide you to one of our three 
car parks that are all a short walk away from the Garden.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tennis 
Our tennis courts are out of action due to subsidence of the 
surface of the whole area. It is very costly to repair the 
courts, we are looking into ways to get at least one tennis 
court available to use. 
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Many unusual varieties of chilli plants for sale,  
perennial garden plants and apple juice. 
 
 
 
 
 
Nature news 
 
Many areas of the park are left uncut to promote diversity in our 
wildlife in the park.  
In addition we have a new sensory garden on the Mansion lawn which 
you get to by crossing over Porters Park Drive from the Pond. The 
area in front of the mansion up to the yew buttresses is part of 
Shenley Park. There is no access to the Mansion itself, it was 
converted many years ago into private residences. 
The garden has been planted with wildflowers and is exceptionally 
beautiful, worth a visit. 

Walled Garden produce stall 
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Apples 
 
We have two orchards, the historic Stanley Lord Orchard and a 
newer orchard planted over the last 5 years on the mansion lawn. 
We do ask that people do not pick the apples, we sell both apples 
when available and the juice that we make from the apples through 
our produce stall in the Walled Garden. All proceeds go directly into 
the upkeep of the Park, as we are a self-financing park run by a 
charitable trust this is important to us. 
 
 
 
 
 

Apples 
Dependent on our apple crop we do plan to hold apple picking 
afternoons for families to come and help us pick (in accordance 
with any Covid guidelines). These would be at weekends from 
September, notices will be around the park and website. 
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Website      www.shenleypark.co.uk       Email       info@shenleypark.co.uk 
           Facebook          @ShenleyPark             Phone            01923 852629 

Shenley Park, an independent 45 acre rural Park at the edge of 
the village of Shenley. 

 

Shenley Park is managed by the charity Shenley Park Trust, which is self financing 
receiving no monies from Shenley Parish Council, Hertsmere or Herts County Council. 
Visit our website for more information about the Park and how to donate if you wish.  
 

Shenley Park Trust is both a Charity and a Limited Company and has a dedicated Board of Trustees who are 
there in a non operational capacity to oversee that the Charity is managed accordingly. If you would like to 
get in touch with the Trustees directly please either complete the form in the Tea Room and put it into the 
box in the foyer or email trustees@shenleypark.co.uk 

http://www.shenleypark.co.uk/
mailto:info@shenleypark.co.uk

